COMMUNIQUÉ CANADAGAP COMMUNIQUÉ

To: CanadaGAP Stakeholders

From: Tom Byttynen, Chair, CanAgPlus Board of Directors

Date: February 01, 2013

Subject: CanadaGAP Staff Announcements

 $CanadaGAP^{TM}$ is pleased to announce changes in two staff positions within the program.

Effective February 1, 2013:

 Shana Brin joins CanadaGAP as Administrative Assistant. This position is key to the smooth functioning of the CanadaGAP office and to meeting our commitment to provide a high level of service to CanadaGAP program participants and other stakeholders. We extend a warm welcome to Shana and wish her every success in her new role with the CanadaGAP team.

Shana can be reached at Ext. 217 or email: sbrin@canadagap.ca

2. **Heather Gale**, who has served as National Program Manager for CanadaGAP since 2005 and as Interim Executive Director with CanAgPlus since last September, assumes the **Executive Director** position on a permanent basis.

Heather will continue to oversee daily delivery of the program, and has responsibility to manage corporate affairs for CanAgPlus. We extend our thanks and congratulations to Heather in her appointment to this role.

You can reach Heather at Ext. 214 or email: hgale@canadagap.ca